
Student Activities and Athletics
March 14, 2022

Attendance:

Jean Lucasey BOE Member
Massimo Bufalini BOE Member
Andrew Klaich Athletic Director
Darrell Stinchcomb Assistant Superintendent
Lisa Brady Superintendent

Softball

The Committee discussed the scheduling of home games for the softball season since the new
field at Springhurst is not yet ready for play. Andrew shared that he has four games scheduled
at Mercy College and that Ardsley High School is also going to help out along with scheduling
the Pawling game at Macy Park in Ardsley. Almost every home game will be played locally. In
addition, the pitching mound on the North Field is being moved and set back to 43’ and the field
has been prepped for practices. Modified softball will be playing at Memorial Park in Dobbs
Ferry.

Coaches

All spring coaching positions are currently filled.

Lacrosse

28 girls came out for lacrosse which means that we will not have a JV lacrosse team this year.
This is consistent with past years and also consistent with our school our size around the
region.

Golf

Andrew is reaching out to our surrounding schools about what they are planning to do about
buses since it is impossible to get a bus before 3:30-4:00 p.m. and golf tee times are set by the
golf courses. It is not possible to make tee times with the current bus schedule. The Committee
requested that Andrew check with the surrounding districts since we share transportation and
everyone has the same issue. Andrew will keep the Committee posted.


